
BROCKTON LN RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT

PROJECT INFORMATION
The City of Medina and the City of Plymouth are working 
together to make improvements to Brockton Lane from 
Medina Road to Hamel Road. This project will include 
changing the street from a rural to an urban design to 
accommodate recent growth, as well as the addition of a 
trail, storm sewer, turn lanes, and drainage improvements.  
Construction is scheduled to occur during the summer of 
2019. 

OPEN HOUSE
You are invited to the first open house for the Brockton 
Lane Reconstruction Project on Wednesday, December 5, at 
the Hamel Community Building from 4:30-6:30 p.m. This is 
an opportunity to learn more about the proposed project, 
what to expect, offer comments, and more!

 

Wednesday, December 5
4:30 - 6:30 p.m.
Hamel Community Center

3200 Mill Street
Hamel, MN 55340

MEETING DETAILS

PROJECT ELEMENTS
•	 Addition of a trail and pedestrian facilities
•	 Storm sewer improvements
•	 Concrete curb and gutter installation
•	 New pavement
•	 Intersection improvements
•	 Parking near Hamel Legion Park
 

PRELIMINARY DESIGN
OCT-NOV NOV-MARCH MAY-OCT

FINAL DESIGN/BIDDING CONSTRUCTION

Dan Lonnes
Project Manager
Bolton & Menk
danlo@bolton-menk.com

CONTACT

OPEN HOUSE

NOVEMBER 2018
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